
Because of the hurricane on the East Coast, our office in Richmond, Virginia, is not fully 
staffed.  While we will try to maintain the usual level of service during this period, there 
may be some delays in the processing of prior authorizations and in responding to 
telephone inquiries.  Our offices in Nevada are fully operational.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience.  


